

February 08, 2023

Riverside County Fire Department Bill Weiser – Fire Chief 210 West San Jacinto Avenue Perris, CA 92570

Dear Mr. Weiser,

The City of Beaumont has been paying for two engines for the City's Fire Engine Use Agreement, however, the City only has one engine in use. We would like to request that any current and future invoices are corrected to only reflect the charge of the one engine. As we have previously discussed, we would like the amount of overpayment applied to outfitting the new truck the City is in the process of purchasing.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter further, please reach out to me at egibbs@beaumontca.gov.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Gibbs City Manager